Inter-regionals: Entry deadline extended
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The entry deadline for the Inter-Regional Qualification tournament for the South East has been extended until
March 19.

The competition takes place at Byng Hall TTC in Tunbridge Wells on April 1 and 2 and features U1l and U13 Boys’
and Girls’ Singles on the Saturday and Cadet Boys’ and Girls’ Singles on the Sunday.

The top performers will qualify for the Inter-Regional Finals at Kettering in June. The Qualification events are only
open to those players who are eligible to play for England and athletes listed within the top 15 (boys) and top 10
(girls) on the Table Tennis England Ranking List 16-7 March 2017, will be ineligible to play.

There is also a standalone Junior competition on the Sunday, featuring boys’ and girls’ singles. This age group is
not represented at the finals.

Click here for more information and to download an entry form, click here
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